
Fermi Summer School COVID-19 Guidelines 
 
 
Please refer to Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (www.cdc.gov) guidelines for 
information about preventing the spread of COVID-19 and what to do if you are sick. We are 
counting on you to support precautions to prevent spread of the disease at the Fermi Summer 
School.  
 

• A COVID-19 vaccination is not required to attend the Summer School, though both the 
CDC and the University of Delaware recommend remaining up-to-date with COVID-19 
vaccination & boosters. 

• Masks continue to be required based on CDC guidance for those who are experiencing 
symptoms, who have tested positive for COVID-19 within the past 10 days or who have 
been exposed to COVID-19 within the past 10 days. 

• Please respect personal boundaries for social distancing and personal precautions such 
as mask wearing. Harassment of anyone about their choice of wearing a mask or not will 
not be tolerated. 

• Testing is encouraged. Participants testing positive for COVID will need to isolate. 
University policy is to isolate for 5 days and to wear a mask for a further 5 days. Meals 
will be provided in rooms if a participant needs to isolate. 

• Please follow good hygiene rules -- wash hands regularly and make use of hand 
sanitizer, avoid sharing personal items, cough or sneeze into your elbow or a tissue, and 
follow other good public health practices. If you feel sick or develop possible COVID 
symptoms, take a test as soon as possible.  

 
 

 
 
 
Updated May 2023 following end of COVID-19 national emergency and related updates to University of Delaware 
guidelines. 


